
 

2017-18 PA FBLA 
Membership Incentive Program 

 
SLC Member-at-Large 

As we all know, chapter advisers always have chapter officers or those hardworking, 

unsung heroes of their chapter that they would like to bring to the State Leadership 

Conference but have not qualified through the competitive events program.  For those 

chapters that work to improve their membership over the previous year, we have the 

following membership incentive program in place to bring “members at large” to the 

2018 State Leadership Conference: 

Steps Needed to Participate: 

1) Increase chapter membership based on the table below 

Previous Year’s 

Membership 

2016-2017 

Increase in 

Membership This Year 

from Prior Year 

2017-18 

# of Members at Large 

the Chapter May Bring 

to SLC 

1-25 3 2 

26-99 5 2 

100 or more 5 3 

First-year new/reactivated chapters are eligible to bring two members at large. 

 

2) Complete the online Member-at-Large Application and submit to Kristi Ryland, 

PA FBLA State Adviser, no later than January 19, 2018.  Applications will be 

processed and advisers will be notified if their application was approved or not. 

Chapters are only eligible for the Member-at-Large IF they submit the online 

application by the deadline date. 

https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/qqi6c4u1o1671c/  
 

3) Members-at-Large ARE NOT automatically granted attendance at the SLC. 
 

 

SLC Priority Seating 
Priority seating at the State Leadership Conference Awards Program is made by 

region’s total membership increase % -- from highest to lowest.  Those regions with the 

largest % increase are seated first with all other placed in numerical sequence from 

highest % to lowest % increase or decrease. 

There will be assigned seating at both the Opening and Closing Sessions of the State 

Leadership Conference.  These priority seats are located directly behind seats reserved 

for Board of Directors and Executive Committee Schools 

 

https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/qqi6c4u1o1671c/

